
 

 
MAZENOD COLLEGE BOARDING HOUSE 

 
AUTHORISATION TO USE PHOTOGRAPHS 2016 

 
 
 

Student Name: ________________________________     Year _________ 

 

 
We expect to expand the Boarding House email newsletter and also increase 

the use of the College website for information and news for boarding parents.  

This will involve a greater use of photographs. It is possible that some parents 

may not wish their son’s photograph to be published in such potentially public 

environments. 

 

Please complete the following, by circling the appropriate word(s), indicating 

your decision. 

 

 

 

I   DO  /  DO NOT   authorise photographs of my son, whose name is given 

above, to be used in Boarding House emails or on the Boarding House page(s) 

of the College website. 

 

Name: ___________________________________ 
 
 
Signature: ___________________________________   
  
 
Date:   _________ 


